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courses with common exams, accommodating for such absences is very difficult. Discussion on this matter will 
continue at the next meeting.  

 
5.  Old Business 
 

 The changes to the IT program discussed at the last meeting were addressed. It was not clear what action needs 
to be taken by the UGC presently other than approving the degree program’s name change. Clarification on 
curricular matters is needed so that the UGC can vote on the changes to the present Information Technology 
program and the proposed title change.  UGC members expressed a desire to examine a substantive proposal for 
the new curriculum in Information Studies. No action was taken at this time. 

 
The next meeting will be September 27

th
. The meeting was adjourned at 4:46 pm. 


